
Statement on future report deadlines in regards to Standard Condition of the Electricity Supply 

Licence (SLC) 28AA.11 

 

 

Background 

SLC 28AA that came into force on 2 February 2018 implements a price cap to regulate charges for 

domestic customers who receive the Warm Home Discount (WHD).  

This price cap is known as the Relevant Maximum Charge1 and each period the price cap applies to is 

known as the Charge Restriction Period. Domestic Suppliers which are subject to the price cap are 

known as Obligated Licensees.  

Under SLC28AA.11 Obligated Licensees must provide the Authority with a report containing 

specified information about the way their tariffs comply with the price cap. This information must be 

submitted in a format specified by the Authority and the scope of information includes, by way of 

example, the name of each tariff, the charges which apply and how many customers are subject to 

each tariff. The full details of the information which must be provided is set out in SLC 28AA.10. 

SLC 28AA.11 provides the first report for these purposes must be submitted to the Authority within 

five Working Days of the date SLC 28AA came into force, i.e. 2 February 2018. For subsequent 

reports SLC 28AA.11 provides the Authority with the power to specify the timeframe for submission 

by publishing a statement in writing. 

 

 

 

Submission timeframe for all future 28AA.11 reports 

We hereby specify that all reports required under SLC 28AA.11 (other than the first report which was 

required to be submitted by 9 February 2018), must be submitted to us within 5 working days of the 

date each Charge Restriction Period begins (commencing with the Charge Restriction Period which 

begins on 1 April 2018). 

 

 

Any queries or submissions should be directed to Ofgem via Retailpriceregulation@ofgem.gov.uk. 

 

 

 
1 Words and expressions which are capitalised in this statement have the meaning given in the Standard 
Licence Conditions for Gas and Electricity Supply. 
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